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18th May 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Year 3 Visit to the Hayes Gurdwara – Thursday 9th June 2022
 
During Year 3, the children are learning about how different faiths show commitment. As part 
of our topic of comparing and contrasting different religions Year 3 are visiting a Sikh 
Gurdwara on Thursday 9th June 2022. This will give the children the opportunity to experience 
the learning first-hand and develop their understanding of the faith. 
 
We will be travelling to the Gurdwara by foot. We will be leaving from school promptly at 
10:30 am. We will be returning to school before home time.
 
The Gurdwara offers a sweet dessert (parshad) to all visitors. This is made from wheat, sugar 
and butter. If you do not wish your child to eat this (e.g allergy concerns), then please 
indicate on the form below and return to your child’s class teacher by Wednesday 25th May 
2022.  
 
Yours Sincerely,  

 
Ms. Buttar 

Principal 

========================================================================= 

Permission Slip for Year 3 trip to Hayes Gurdwara – 09/06/2022 

 

Childs name: ____________________________Class ___________________ 

 

Please tick one: 

I do give permission for my child to attend the trip  

 

I do not give permission for my child to attend the trip  

 

Please tick one:  

I give permission for my child to eat the Parshad. 

 

I do not give permission for my child to eat the Parshad. 

Emergency Contact No: ………………………………………… Contact Name: ……………………………………………….. 

Medical Needs: (i.e. asthmatic, peanut allergy, etc.) ……………………………………............. 

Signed: ……………………………………………………………… Date: …………………………………… 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 


